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The projects preconstruction 
activities are coming to an 
end with a site start expected 
May/June 2024. 

The development will go 
before April planning 
committee for determination.

Activities on Site

Kier will be on site to undertake some enabling 
works in preparation of the main construction 
programme commencing May/June 2024. The 
works will include utility surveys and trees/shrub 
clearance. 

These works will commence on 22 March 2024 and 
will last approximately 2 weeks.

Development Visualisation

Programme – Key dates

Tree felling/site clearing: March 24
Planning Determination: April 24
Site start: May-June 24
Completion  Q3 2025

Surveys

All associated pre-construction surveys have now 
been completed including but not limited to 
ecology, tree surveys and site investigations. This 
has allowed designs to progress with a detailed 
understanding of the sites specific characteristics. 

In addition to site surveys, traffic and transport 
information has been gathered to help inform the 
detailed development proposals.

For more information email 
HubDeliveryTeam@northlan.gov.uk
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